
Penguin Class Newsletter  

Spring Term 4 

Class teacher: Mr Robson 

 Teaching Assistants: Mrs Lehmann, Mrs Davis and Mrs Warne 

Computing:   

Our unit is Data logging  

Science: 

In Science we are looking at forces and magnets   

Home Learning: 

Children are encouraged to continue with some learning at 
home such as: 

• TT Rockstars (Garage and Soundcheck are encour-
aged) 

• Spelling/Spelling Shed 

• Accelerated Reader/Reading 

• KIRF Maths Sheet  

 

PE: 

Our days are Wednesday and Thursday. Our topics are Handball and Invasion 
Games. 

Please ensure that your children have the correct PE kit for these days, including 
suitable outdoor clothing. 

 

Maths 

In maths this term we are looking at multiplication and divi-
sion 

 

 

 

Our core reading text is: The Iron Man and Escape from 

Pompeii 

Reminders: 

• The Year 4 Multiplication Tables Check (MTC) is nearing. The 

more Times Table practice you can do at home the better 

prepared your child will be!  

• Email — If you need to contact me please do it through 

email I will get back as quickly as I can. My email is:  

robsonc@greatstoneschool.co.uk  

• Y4 Camping Trip - Please remember to sign the permission 

slip should you want your child to come camping before the 

21st February. Please can you also pay the £30 before the 

29th February. 

Humanities  - History  - Rocks, Relics and Rumbles 

In history we will be finishing our  

learning around volcanoes and also 

studying earthquakes and tsunamis! 

Our topic for this term is: Rocks, Relics and Rumbles 

 

Specialist Teachers: 

Amy will continue to work with Penguins on a Thursday 

morning now and Mr Starley will also take them for a PE 

Lesson on Thursday morning. 


